
Welcome 
We welcome Edith Hucks as our guest speaker this morning.  Edith is 
president of the UMW at FUMC and is also the Marion District Director of Lay 
Speaking in the South Carolina United Methodist Conference.  

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Jane and Gregory Brooks on their marriage Saturday, April 
14.  Jane is the granddaughter of Reverend Joe Daniels.   

Also, congratulations to Mary McKellar and Colby Hunsucker on their marriage 
Saturday, April 21.  Mary McKellar is the daughter of Nancy and Carl Purvis.  

Wednesday Evening at FUMC 
Wednesday evening meal at 5:30 in the FLC.  The menu will be:  Homemade 
chicken pot pie, bread, salad bar and dessert.  $5/pp or $15/family. At 6:15 p.m. 
the Mickey Efird Bible study, the book of Acts, will be held in the Jr. High 
room. 

Altar Flowers 
The flowers for the altar are provided by families in the church as a gift and 
are not a budgeted item.  Flowers are especially needed on Sunday, May 6. The 
flower calendar is located in the Narthex.  Please sign up today! 

Shepherd’s Table 
FUMC will be cooking and serving on Friday, May 18. Helping hands are always 
needed.  Please contact Freda Jones if you would like to participate.   

Parlor Project 
By now, you may have noticed improvements in the parlor/commons area. This 
has been made possible through the efforts of fellow members of your church. 
Please prayerfully consider joining us by making a financial contribution 
towards this project. Checks may be placed in the offering plate marked 
"Parlor Project". 

The Lord’s Prayer 

     Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy kingdom 
come, thy will be done on earth, as it is in heaven.  Give us this day 
our daily bread.  And forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those 
who trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver 
us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, 
forever.  Amen.  

Offertory  “Prayer” Jean Langlais 

Offertory Anthem    “In This Very Room” Ron Harris 

In this very room there's quite enough love for one like me, 
And in this very room there's quite enough joy for one like me, 

And there's quite enough hope and quite enough power to chase away any 
gloom, For Jesus, Lord Jesus ... is in this very room. 

 
And in this very room there's quite enough love for all of us, 
And in this very room there's quite enough joy for all of us, 

And there's quite enough hope and quite enough power to chase away any 
gloom, For Jesus, Lord Jesus ... is in this very room. 

 
In this very room there's quite enough love for all the world, 

And in this very room there's quite enough joy for all the world, 
And there's quite enough hope and quite enough power to chase away any 

gloom, For Jesus, Lord Jesus ... is in this very room. 

* Presentation of Tithes and Offerings  Doxology No. 95 

Children’s Moments  Delan Stevens 
 Children ages three through third-grade may go to Children’s Church in room 123. 

 Nurseries provide for infants through 3 years in rooms 118 & 120. 

* Hymn 395 “Take Time to Be Holy” Holiness 

Scripture Ephesians 6:18 

This is the word of God for the people of God. 
Thanks be to God. 

Message “Always Say a Prayer”  Edith Hucks 

* Hymn 496 “Sweet Hour of Prayer” Sweet Hour 
You are invited to the altar during the singing of this hymn. 
Kneel...commune with God...return to your pew when ready.  

* Benediction and Choral Response 

* Chiming of the Trinity 

* Voluntary “Toccata in G” Theodore Dubois 

* All who able, please stand. 
 

The altar flowers are given by Carl and Nancy Purvis   
to the glory of God and in honor of 

Colby and Mary McKellar Hunsucker’s  
wedding as they begin their new life together. 

 

Evening Service in the Hut 
Dr. Val Dunham 

Serving This Sunday, April 22 
Altar Guild:  Debbie Johnson, Christi Edwards, Libby Saville 
Counting Committee:  (Monday):  Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson 
Trustee Duty:  Susie Goldfinch, Churchill Jenkins 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks 
Ushers:  Charles Timbes (Head Usher), Bob Butler, Philip Davis, Andy Hendrick, 
Spivey Hood, Jeff Mishoe, Doug Roof, Benjamin Smith, John Steen, Jim Ward 
Nursery Volunteers:  Allison Dudley, Jill Nelson, Amanda Roof 
Children’s Church:  TBA  
UMYF and Children’s Program:  Neal Hendrick & William Nelson 
UMYF Meal:  Edith Hucks 

Serving Next Sunday, April 29 
Altar Guild:  Debbie Johnson, Christi Edwards, Libby Saville 
Counting Committee:  (Monday):  Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson 
Trustee Duty:  Susie Goldfinch, Churchill Jenkins 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks 
Ushers:  Charles Timbes (Head Usher), Bob Butler, Philip Davis, Andy Hendrick, 
Spivey Hood, Jeff Mishoe, Doug Roof, Benjamin Smith, John Steen, Jim Ward 
Nursery Volunteers:  Sallie Goldfinch, Jenna Norris, Eric Norris 
Children’s Church:  TBA  
UMYF and Children’s Program:  Neal Hendrick & Kathy Hucks 
UMYF Meal:  Hunter and Debbie Jenkins 

Prayer Concerns 
Assisted Living Facilities:  Kingston:  Ruth Anderson;  Conway Manor:  Edith Lewis, 
Bobbie Davis; Agape Senior Living:  Gladys Alexander, Laurinburg, NC:  Carolyn 
Cox; Cornelius, NC:  Helen Wakefield;  Mt. Prospect, IL:  Faye Perrault   

At Home:  Doug Roof, Bonita Smoak, Ann Myers, Jane Gore, Libby McCutcheon, 
Charles Dusenbury, Gwen Mishoe, Mildred Jones, Diane Rodwell, Wallace Singleton, 
Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, Tommy Jordan, Irene Calhoun, Gene Grace Holbert, 
Ruth Thomas. 

This Week at FUMC 
Sunday, April 22 
9:45 a.m. Coffee in the Commons / Downstairs 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School 
10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Class / Broadcast 100.9 FM 
11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Sanctuary 
4:00 p.m. CCU Dress Rehearsal / Sanctuary 
4:30 p.m. Youth Orchestra / First Floor Commons 
4:30 p.m. Cherub and Wesley Treble Choirs Rehearsal / Choir Room 
5:30 p.m. Children’s Program & UMYF / FLC 
6:00 p.m. Evening Service / The Hut 

Monday, April 23 
5:00 p.m. CCU Rehearsal 
7:30 p.m. CCU Spring Choral Concert 

Wednesday, April 25 
5:00 p.m. Flute Choir Rehearsal 
5:30 p.m. Evening Fellowship Meal  
6:00 p.m. Carillon Choir Rehearsal 
6:15 p.m. Bible Study 
7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday, April 26 
10:00 a.m. Ladies Bible Study 

Saturday, April 28 
11:30 a.m. UMW Spring Luncheon 

 

Operating Fund 7,473.30 
Direct Draft 300.00 
Good Samaritan 10.00 
CAP 35.00 
Lenten Offering 800.00 
Music Discretionary 419.96 
Red Bird Mission 40.00 
Building Fund 1,892.00 
Total 10,970.26 
 

Sunday School  120 
Morning Worship  168 
Evening Service  19 
Wednesday Night  45 

 
Food items for CAP this week 16 
Children’s Books  52 
Adult Books  20 

Help4Kids Collection 
Juices  40 
Ramen Noodles  27 
Pop Tarts  40 

April 22 
Louise Goodwin 

April 24 
Judy Hendrick, Tammy Elvis 

April 27 
Ginny Cannon 

April 28 
Sarah Parker, Lib Wellons 

April 29 
Leanne Lee, Bob Butler,  

Jo Anna Fallaw 

 

CAP Food Needs This Week  
Rice or Dried Beans  

Stewardship and Attendance Birthdays this Week 



First 
    United Methodist 

Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue 

Conway, South Carolina 29526 
(843) 488-4251 www.fumcconway.org 

 

April 22, 2012 
Third Sunday of Easter 

 Call to Worship 

The Lord be with you. 
And also with you. 
Let us pray. 

 Invocation 

 Voluntary “Voluntary V” John Stanley 

* Chiming of the Trinity 

* Hymn 492  “Prayer is the Soul’s Sincere Desire” St. Agnes 

* Affirmation of Faith “The Apostles’ Creed” No. 881 

I believe in God the Father Almighty, maker of heaven and earth; 

And in Jesus Christ his only Son our Lord;  
who was conceived by the Holy Spirit,  
born of the Virgin Mary,  
suffered under Pontius Pilate,  
was crucified, dead and buried,  
the third day he rose from the dead;  
he ascended into heaven, and sitteth at the right hand of  
God the Father Almighty; from thence he shall come to judge the 
quick and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the holy catholic church,  
the communion of saints,  
the forgiveness of sins,  
the resurrection of the body,  
and the life everlasting.  Amen  

 Welcome and Announcements 

Morning Prayers 

Silent Prayers 

Pastoral Prayer  

 

For all YOUTH (7th-12th Grades)  
The Spring Retreat will be Friday, May 25 – 
Monday, May 28 at the Sea Watch Resort!  A 
deposit of $50 is needed to secure your spot 
on this stellar weekend! If you turned in a 
deposit for the winter retreat it can be used for 
the Spring Retreat deposit.  $150 covers your 
food, travel and the condos.  Bring some extra 
cash for souvenirs and junk food!  

Wednesday Evenings at FUMC  
Dinner at 5:30   

Bible Study at 6:15 
Two 20 min. video segments 

Dr. Mickey Efird, The Book of Acts 

Coastal Carolina University Choral Department will 
present Leonard Bernstein’s Chichester Psalms at 
FUMC, Conway accompanied by Nita Smoot, organ; 
Jesse Willis, percussion; and Judy Dow, harp. This 
concert is free and presented as part of the CCU 
Department of Music’s Community Concert Series.  

Liturgical Arts Week 
June 11-14   

10:00 a.m. - Noon 
Grades 1-5 

Register Online! 

Choir Camp 
August 6-10   

10:00 a.m. - Noon 
Grades 1-5 

Register Online! 

All ladies of FUMC are invited to attend the 

 UMW Spring Luncheon on Saturday, 
April 28th, at 11:30 a.m.  in the FLC. We will be 
naming our Honoree of the Year at that time and  
sharing  a delightful selection of salads prepared by 
the UMW members. There will be a presentation 
from the director of the Women's Advocacy Group 
in Little River. 

FUMC Staff 

The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor 
mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist 
billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Neal Hendrick, Dir. of Student Ministries 
neal.hendrick@fumcconway.org 

Register Online for both events at:  www.fumcconway.org   
on the Music Ministry page  

FUMC Blood Drive 
Sunday, April 29 

9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

In the Family Life Center 

EXAM BUSTERS 

Wednesday, May 23 
6:30 p.m. @ Jo Hibachi 

(Downtown Conway) 

Wednesday May 29 
6:30 p.m. @ Pizza Inn Conway 

Exams are tiring and hard. 
Come, take a study break 
and join us for a time of 

food and fellowship! 

United Methodist Women will have a 
Yard Sale on Saturday, May 5.  

 Please drop off your donations at the 
FLC on May 3 and May 4. 

Confirmation 2012 
Begins - 4/29  
3:30-5:30 FLC 

See Neal Hendrick for info! 


